





23/01/2023

Dear Parents/Carers

Pedestrian Skills/Road Safety Training – Tuesday 31st January & Tuesday 7th February 2023

Our School, in Partnership with Hull City Council Road Safety and First Step Cycle is taking part in a Pedestrian Skills Training Scheme. Your child is being offered the opportunity to take part in this scheme which involves teaching your children road safety skills at the roadside. The children will be supervised and will be wearing high visibility tops whilst being trained both by a Road Safety instructor and School staff.

In order for the training to take place, please can you complete the form below giving consent for your child to take part? Please return the form to the school as soon as possible. Please note that we cannot train your child unless you return this form.

Please remember that Road Safety Training is a long-term process and is preparing children for future safety on the road. We **ALWAYS** recommend that children are supervised by a responsible adult whenever crossing the road at all times.

If you have any questions about the training, please email Hull City Council on roadsafety@hullcc.gov.uk

Yours sincerely,

Mrs S Woodmansey Head of School







